
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/21/2022 2:13:03 AM

First name: Roger

Last name: Rudd

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am strongly against such a project on Forest Service Land.  Holland Lake has been a quiet and

serene location for generations, I have been going there for over 40 years.  People go there to relax, find peace,

and escape commercialism.  The negative impact this will have on the lake, the wildlife, the forest, and the

'magic' of Holland Lake will be severe.  Montana and our public lands do not need more playgrounds for the

wealthy and 'adventurous'.  There are plenty of existing lodges that these out-of-state people can visit and enjoy.

We do not need to destroy one of the last best places to cater to anyone.  


